
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

30th November 2023 
KD/jmc 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Key Stage 3 Information Evening - December 7th, 16:30 – 17:30 
 
We hope this letter finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to providing 
comprehensive support and information to both our students and their families, we would 
like to invite you to attend our Key Stage 3 Information Evening on December 7th from 
4:30pm to 5:30pm. 
 
The purpose of this event is to provide more information to support the recent 
correspondence you received regarding assessments and revision guides. The aim of 
the event is to give an overview of our assessment objectives, what students can 
anticipate from these assessments, how we use the assessment data to support 
students’ progress, and our approach to reporting this information to parents. 
 
Additionally, our program for the evening will outline guidance on supporting students in 
their revision efforts. We will explore effective revision techniques and strategies that can 
significantly bolster their academic progress as well as showcasing some of the support 
we currently provide to assist students with their revision. 
 
The event will also provide an invaluable opportunity for you to engage with key staff 
members. They will be available to address any queries or concerns you may have 
regarding your child's education or any aspect related to the upcoming assessments. 
 
To ensure our team adequately prepares for this event, we kindly request your 
confirmation of attendance. Please fill out the form available on the link or QR code 
below before 5:00pm on Tuesday, December 5th: 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/x1aVHwv2S3     
 
Your participation in this event will greatly contribute to our collective 
efforts to provide a supportive and informed educational 
environment for our students. We look forward to the opportunity to 
engage with you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Mrs Davey 
Deputy Headteacher 
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